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 Home Learning Challenge 

 

Days of the Week        

This week the children have been learning to name the 
days of the week in order. Each morning ask your child to 

say what day it is. Then challenge your child to say all 
seven. 

This week nursery have been investigating materials. They had to 
decide which material would be the best for our teddy bear to 
wear if he wanted to jump into puddles. The children had to 

predict and test the the materials to see if their predictions were 
correct. After the investigation the children agreed that the 

waterproof material was the best and would stop the teddy’s 
paws from getting wet.  

 

   
 

The children have also continued to learn about more and less. 
They played a game using a dice with two colours. The children 

took it in turns to roll the dice and take out a bear to match their 
colour. At the end of the game the children could see who had 

more, less or the same amount of bears.  
 

  
 

Story of the Week  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 
This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery rhymes. Our favourite this week 
has been “Pitter-Patter”. See the rhyme below if you want to sing it at home too! 

Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  

 
Pitter-Patter, Pitter-Patter  

 

 
 

Pitter-patter, pitter-patter. 
 Listen to the rain.  

Pitter-patter, pitter-patter. 
 On the window pane.  

 
Dropping, dropping. 
 Dropping, dropping. 

 Dropping on the ground.  
Dripping, dripping. 
Dripping, dripping. 

 Listen to the sound. 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 Homework Bag Reminder and Home Readers 

 

The children will continue to take a Home Reading book home 
on a Friday and one group will take home the Homework Bags. 

Easter Prize  

 

We are selling tickets to name the lamb. The tickets 
are 50p and the name will be revealed at the Easter 

Bingo on Thursday 3rd April. The prize is a lovely 
selection of Easter goodies!!!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


